
November 26, 2020 

 

 

Dear saints, 

 

This is a reminder of the conference and the need to register. The deadline is 

Monday, November 30. Please register via the link below. 
 

The virtual Iberian Peninsula Conference will take place on December 5 and 6, 2020. We will be 

watching three videos of messages given by Brother Lee in 1992 on the Overcomers.  

 

The schedule will be as follows – in CET (Central European Time): 

 

Saturday 5th of December 

11:00-13:00 Message 1 

17:00-19:00 Message 2 

 

Lord´s day 6th of December 

10:00-10:30 Table Meeting 

10:30-12:30 Message 3 

 

The videos will be played in Spanish with channels for other languages through Zoom as follows: 

 

1. English (pre-recorded msg.) 

2. Portuguese (pre-recorded msg.) 

3. Chinese (pre-recorded msg.)  

4. Available for another language  

5. Available for another language  

6. Available for another language 

7. Available for another language  

8. Available for another language  

 

Languages 4-8 will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. Please inform the conference at 

conferencias@laobramspi.es of the plans for your language at your earliest convenience so we can 

coordinate accordingly. 

 

Each language will be responsible to provide translation for their own needs, both of the 

videos as well as for the announcements and the prophesying times. For languages beyond the 

8 listed above, translation will be handled outside the Zoom app by the respective languages. 

 

 



In order for good coordination technically and to ensure appropriate translation, registration will 

be required, with the firm deadline of November 30. Please go to the following link to register: 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rJLqo3J1A0agVEEV_yhePXSAuGCaCp

VBibGd0V6kb0xUM0NIME1CODYyNVoySkJNT1oxWjg1VjNMUy4u 

 

Translators are required to register by checking the appropriate box in the registration form. 

 

Outlines will be provided to the registered saints in electronic format. For languages other than 

Spanish, Portuguese and Chinese, please request the English file from 

conferencias@laobramspi.es for translation into your own language. 

 

May the Lord blend us and grant us His abundant grace us during this conference. 

 

 

La Obra MSPI 

 


